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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-1998-067 2018 Inspection Report for the Paton Clay Mine 
1 message

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Fri, Mar 1, 2019 at 7:45 AM
To: Mark Jesik <mjesik@summitbrick.com>

Mark,
 
The DRMS accepts your request for a two week extension for the corrective actions required with respect to the affected
area (Area F) boundary markers are missing or incorrectly placed; and the tamarisk (salt cedar) trees present in Area A. 
Your new corrective action due date is 3/26/2019.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
 
 
P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us
 
 
On Thu, Feb 28, 2019 at 2:34 PM Mark Jesik <mjesik@summitbrick.com> wrote: 

Tim,

 

I’m working on the correction items per your inspection report. Finalizing the weed management plan as well as
finalizing coordinates needed for boundary markers. Hoping to have completed next week, but looking like I may be a
week or so past due date of 3/12. If this is a problem please let me know and I’ll push a bit to complete. If an extra
week or two extension is not a problem that will be much appreciated. Please let me know.

Thanks,

 

Mark Jesik

COO Pueblo

Summit Brick Company

719-542-8278

mjesik@summitbrick.com

 

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>  
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 8:47 AM 
To: Michael Leidich <mleidich@summitbrick.com> 
Cc: Phillip Courtney <phillip.courtney@state.co.us>; Stephanie S. Carter P.G. <sscarter@blm.gov>; Sanderson, Amber
<asanderson@blm.gov>; Mark Jesik <mjesik@summitbrick.com> 
Subject: M-1998-067 2018 Inspection Report for the Paton Clay Mine

 

Mike,
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A hard copy of the attached pdf file will be sent with today's mail to Matt Welte.  Please note I've copied the State Land
Board and the BLM.

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

 

 

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us

 
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an
innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated
data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.
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